
DAY LEAGUE SECRETARY REPORT 
 

Winter morning League 
 
This winter we have had 15 teams competing in two divisions. 
At the time of writing both division champions have yet to be decided. With close competition 
and just a handful of matches remaining, most teams still have plenty to play for.  With over 120 
players involved throughout the Winter season the standard of play has been high and 
thoroughly enjoyed by all concerned. 
I would like to add my thanks for the support I have received from all the team organisers as I 
have negotiated my first winter season. 
I look forward to resuming “battle “starting again in October. 
 
Grahame Hiller 
Day League Secretary. Winter morning League 
 

 


